
Sent: Wednesday, 4 June 2008 8:05 PM 
To: Surrogacy Committee 
Subject: Surragacy laws in Queensland 
 
 
Dear Committee members, 
  
Whilst I do not pretend to understand all of the laws and arguements surrounding the desire to legalize surragacy, I 
can only voice my opposition to such a practise as it only leads to further confusion for children and the parents, 
both the natural and adoptive adults involved in this exercise. I would much rather see it made easier for 
the Orphans of war torn or poverty stricken countries to be adopted into Australia. 
  
Regards  
Paul Gratton 
 


